Good Morning Gresham Wildcats!

Today is Tuesday, March 12th, 2019!

Today is a BDay!

Announcements for today include:

*Happy Birthday today to Kevin!

**There IS school Friday, March 15th due to a makeup snow day! It will be a B Day!

**Any high school boys interested in baseball please sign up in the office. 1st day of practice is
Monday, March 18th.

*Anyone who is doing a dual sport this season, please stop and see Mr. Zobeck!

**Lunch today includes lasagna roll-up with sauce, a crispy chicken sandwich or a buffalo
chicken salad.

***This month is Music in Our School Month! There will be trivia all week, if you have the answer
please e-mail it to Mrs. Sorenson.

What Soviet composer's death preceded that of Joseph Stalin by approximately 50 minutes?

*Don't forget to vote for Gresham for Heid Music's Bit 10 Music. to vote go to
HeidMusic.com/Big10Plus

**There is musical practice today 5:30-7:30 pm.

***Pennies for Patients has kicked off. Bring in your pennies, nickels, dimes, quarters and paper
money! This is a fundraiser for childhood cancer. Pennies and dollars (including dollar coins) go
TOWARDS your class positive total, silver coins (dimes, nickels and quarters) go AGAINST your
class total. pennies and dollars you will want to put in your class bin, silver coins will want to be
put in a different class bin. The bins will be in each classroom (elementary) or homeroom
(JH/HS). The class with the highest amount raised will enjoy a party thrown by the Student
Council. Don't forget to bring in your money for your great cause! The last day to bring in money
is Wednesday, March 13th by 3:30 pm, NO LATER!

*Gresham's Got Talent is happening again this year! Auditions for Elementary will be April 1st &
3rd, 1:30-3:00 on the stage. JH/HS auditions will be April 2nd & 4th, 1:30-3:20 on the stage.
Gresham's Got Talent will be held on Friday, May 17th at 6:00 pm. Admission is free!



**Interested in being a summer school aide? Good with children? Well, there are several
positions open this year, so stop on up to Mrs. B. Hoffman's door and get an application today!

***Some children believe they are too small or too young to help make the world a better place.

Here's some really good advice about making a difference in your family, your school, your
community. This advice comes from Theodore Roosevelt:

Do what you can, with what you have, where you are.

Today, begin to look for ways to help out. Commit a random act of kindness. Offer to help a
teacher. Do an extra chore at home. Write a letter to the local newspaper about a worry you
have. Remember, you don't need to wait until you are older. You can make a difference right
now.



